12/19/2014 11:34:23 PM
Re: Meeting with Governor Haley, Dec. 30th at 1:00 PM

Thank you for sharing Governor Haley's kind invitation. Unfortunately, our family will be in Australia
visiting our son who works for Blackbaud there. Our trip will run 12/25 through 1/10, so | am unable
to attend the meeting on the 30th.

| will do my best to make sure that Beaufort County is well-represented, however, and would
appreciate you sharing any information with me that I may miss.

Thanks & Merry Christmas,
Shannon

Representative Shannon S. Erickson
129 S. Hermitage Road

Beaufort, South Carolina 29902
843-263-1867

On Fri, Dec 19, 2014 at 11:28 AM, Webb, Beth < > wrote:
Good morning,

Governor Haley would like to have an area meeting with the Allendale, Bamberg, Barnwell,
Beaufort, Colleton, Hampton and Jasper legislative delegations. The meeting will be held on
Tuesday, December 30 th at 1:00 pm in the Brown Building, Room 252.

Please let me know if you are able to attend by December 23rd. | can be reached via email at
and via phone at

Best,
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